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During the Academic Year 2008-2009, the Long Range Planning Committee

e Planned and implement the annual SoE retreat, which was held at Bradfords and
attended by more than 80 members of the faculty. An evaluation of the retreat was
also conducted and findings used to inform current retreat planning

e Reviewed the Core Campus Report, solicited further input from faculty on the report, on

communicated recommendations to Dean Gonzalez

e Developed a process for review of the SoE Constitution

e Recommended that the Agenda Committee work with the Executive Director of
Development and Alumni Relations to determine an appropriate composition for the

Distinguished Alumni Award Committee, in order to streamline the current process.

e Began planning for the 2009 SoE retreat around the theme, “Who are We and Where

are We Going? Future Directions for the School of Education”

e Selected a new chair (Keith Barton, Curriculum and Instruction) to replace outgoing

chair Jeff Anderson



